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6th October 2022 

 
P.E. Kit Expectations 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
As we are settling into the autumn term, we are excited about P.E. and all the 
competitive sporting opportunities ahead. It is really important that children wear 
the correct P.E kit to school and we would like to take this opportunity to remind 
everyone of our P.E. kit expectations.  
 
All children must bring their kit in everyday and change in school. Children cannot 
wear P.E. kits to school. On top of this, children will only ever wear their P.E. kits 
home if they have P.E. at the end of the day and the teacher feels it is appropriate 
based on factors such as weather. They must then make sure they bring their P.E kit 
back in the next day.  
 
Please see below our P.E. Kit expectations:  
 
• Plain White t-shirt 
• Navy Blue/Black Shorts 
• Plimsolls/trainers or other appropriate footwear for P.E. (This is essential for your 
child’s safety, and they will not be able to participate without appropriate 
footwear)  
• Tracksuit bottoms/top if needed  
 
As you are aware, P.E. is a vital part of the curriculum and is compulsory for all 
children. Therefore, children must have their P.E. Kits in school every day in case of 
any timetable changes.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your support in ensuring your child is well equipped for 
their P.E. lessons.  
 
 
Miss Sheppard-Devney 
 
 


